
The Speechus Succinctus 
 
It’s been a good year. We had a bunch of great hard-hitting stories. 
We looked into Camosun student’s concerns about the school’s 
disability services, we continued to investigate the tensions 
between the CFS and its BC members, we did student poverty, and 
we did drugs. Isn’t that great we did drugs, that is investigated the 
illicit use of prescription drugs as study aids. Plus we had whole 
cocktail of other amazing stories, and I’d like to thank all the 
writers, because the paper literally won’t write itself, and as much 
as I’d read a paper called Greg Weekly, that kind of defeats the 
purpose of a student paper. 
 
I think that the paper remains a really import part of the colleges 
culture, and as an example of that we have been told that the 
college is actually using a couple of our stories to help them create 
policy.  
 
I would like to thank Greg for his service, and assistant editor 
Jason Schreurs who has recently left us, but who will have a 
lasting impact on this paper. In Jason’s absence we have been able 
to use the extra funds to purchase some much needed office 
equipment and hire two student editors, and next year we will be 
adding a third student editor to the team. 
 
Finally I would like to thank the current board as well as Tori, 
Sara, Sera, who left earlier this year, and give an extra big thanks 
to Oryanna who has graduated and so won’t be returning to us next 
semester. 
 
Jayden Grieve, president, Nexus Publishing Society 


